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     P.O. Box 1583, Moab, Utah 84532 

 

 

September 11, 2017 

 

 

Dear Rim Village Homeowners, 

 

At the Board of Directors’ August meeting it was decided to adopt two new 

rules that will protect our HOA.  One rule will protect the integrity of our 

roof systems and the second will insure the safety of our homeowners, guests, 

and property.  These rules take effect immediately. 

 

1.) Solar Panels:  The installation of solar panels on roofs or grounds at Rim 

Village is strictly prohibited. 

 

2.)  Open Fire Containers:  The use of charcoal grills, open fire pits, or any 

other wood or charcoal burning container is strictly prohibited in Rim 

Village.  Only gas grills are approved for use in Rim Village. 

 

Rim Village recently experienced a fire in the dumpster area from discarded 

charcoal refuse that was still flammable. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Rim Village Board of Directors as we 

strive for the safety of our HOA and the protection of our property structures 

and values. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rim Village Board of Directors 
 


